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The Committee on Nominations should be named no later than the August 

Board meeting each year.  The Committee should present an initial slate of 

candidates to the Board at the September meeting.  The Committee should attempt 

to promote awareness of and participation in the election process.  Club members 

may nominate any member for any office and if that member is willing to run their 

name should be added to the ballot.  All nominations must be submitted in writing.  

A final slate should be presented to the Board at the October meeting.  Ballots 

should be sent to the membership on the third week of October and final results 

certified to the Board by the November meeting.  New officers and Board 

members are encouraged to attend the December Board meeting. 


